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Hurricane Milton Dogs Ready for Adoption at ARL 
Dogs part of emergency relocation effort 

 

This past week as Hurricane Milton inched closer to the Florida mainland, the Animal Rescue 
League of Boston (ARL) coordinated with its national partners to take in 10 dogs that were 
removed from areas of the state that were projected to be directly impacted by the storm. ARL 
is pleased to announce that the majority of the dogs are now ready to find their new homes at 
ARL’s Brewster Animal Care and Adoption Center. 
 
Anyone interested in meeting and possibly adopting one of these pups is encouraged to log 
onto arlboston.org for animal profiles and more information. 
 
ARL was honored to assist its national partners in this important operation and remains ready 
should more animals need to be relocated from the impacted areas of Florida. 
 
A sudden large influx of animals presents financial challenges for ARL. To help these animals 
ARL must rely on the combined strength of its staff, volunteers, and the generosity of donors. 
 
With limited resources and no government funding, donations are critical to providing shelter, 
medical care, and homes for these animals. The organization is urging anyone interested to 
support this ongoing emergency transport by visiting https://arl.boston/milton. 
 
For photos of some of the dogs available for adoption, please click the Dropbox link below: 
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/ab7i0tepzisc8bhmmiqhu/ADLdA1_H4dOyFbKFy7Le-
lA?rlkey=i9yt0utn4qfksso3ti6sbxtmx&st=j1trlo4t&dl=0 
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ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2023, ARL served 20,964 animals 
throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston does not 
receive government grants or public funding and relies on the generosity of our supporters to help animals in 
need. For more information please visit us online at arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, LinkedIn, 
and Instagram.  
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